Cheam Conservatives

Let's Unlock Sutton's Potential



Eric ALLEN
Elliot COLBURN
Cllr Holly RAMSEY
Paul SCULLY MP

Donnington House 2a Sutton Court Road Sutton, SM1 4SY office@suttonconservatives.org.uk

Dear neighbours,

RE: Have your say on a KFC in Cheam Village

You may have heard of plans to open a KFC fast-food restaurant in Cheam Village at the old HSBC site. Many residents have been in touch with us already about this.

We understand there are strong feelings about this issue, so we want to make sure that everyone has a chance to have their say on these plans.

You can register your views and read more about the plans online at https://fastweb.sutton.gov.uk/fastweb using the reference number A2017/78217. The deadline for responding to the consultation is 4th December. Alternatively you can write to the Planning Division at 24 Denmark Road, Carshalton, SM5 2JG, email them on developmentcontrol@sutton.gov.uk or call them on 020 8770 5070.

Since HSBC closed last year, your local Conservative team have been pushing for the Council to be innovative and more supportive when it comes to business, perhaps encourage a small or independent trader to set up shop here, or bring in a brand that local residents want to see. However, the Lib Dem-run Council has done nothing to encourage this.

As part of our plan to Unlock Sutton's Potential, we pledge to be better for business in Sutton.

This includes giving all our town centres a facelift, supporting small and independent traders, generate new investment into the Borough, create better jobs and provide one-hour of free parking in all town centres.

If you have any questions or want to get more involved in our campaign, please get in touch by emailing office@suttonconservatives.org.uk, holly.ramsey@sutton.gov.uk or calling 020 8642 3791.

Kind Regards,

Eric Allen, Elliot Colburn, Councillor Holly Ramsey and Paul Scully MP Your local Conservative team for Cheam